
Bethel Local Development Corporation                             September 1, 2021 

 

 The Bethel Local Development Corporation (BLDC) meeting was called to order 

by Supervisor Sturm at the Duggan Community meeting room on September 1, 2021. 

 

Present:  Daniel Sturm 

     Victoria Simpson 

     Lillian Hendrickson 

     Dawn Ryder 

     Bernard Cohen (arrived at 6:15pm) 

     Fred Michel (arrived at 6:30pm) 

     Moreen Lerner 

 

Mr. Sturm began the meeting at 6:05pm and wanted it noted for the record that there 

was a quorum. 

 

Minutes 

Motion by Mrs. Simpson to approve the 7/7/2021 minutes, seconded by Mrs. 

Hendrickson, put to a vote and carried 4-0. 

 

Financial Report 

Mr. Sturm went over the Profit & Loss and the Balance sheets. Motion by Mrs. Ryder to 

receive and file, seconded by Mrs. Simpson, put to a vote and carried 5-0. 

 

BLDC Manager Report 

Ms. Lerner reviewed. 

Bethel Lakeside Music – 75 people average per concert. The Bethel Business Association 

and Bethel Council of the Arts were sponsors. 

 

Kauneonga Lake Farmers Market – There were 21 vendors this summer. There was 

discussion of a new location and maybe having an indoor pop up winter market. 

 

Nourish Your Neighbor – Besides food, there will be a hat and glove drive 

 

Bethel Healthy – There were two Narcan training sessions with 15 people in attendance 

each. 

 

PARIS Report 

Ms. Lerner said the report will be going out tomorrow. 

 

 



2020 Measurement Report 

2020 BLDC Year End Report 

Ms. Lerner reviewed both. 

Motion by Mr. Cohen to receive and file both reports, seconded by Mrs. Hendrickson, 

put to a vote and carried 6-0. 

 

Mr. Sturm thanked Ms. Lerner for getting everything done. 

 

Being there was no further business, a motion was made by Mrs. Ryder to adjourn the 

meeting, seconded by Mr. Cohen, put to a vote and carried 6-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dina Sturm 

Recording Secretary  


